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May 13, 2019 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to the members and supporters of the Falun 

Dafa Association of Canada on the occasion of its 27th anniversary. 

 

I am encouraged and inspired by efforts to promote harmony, tolerance and 

compassion. I applaud your dedication to fostering spiritual and physical well-

being in our community.  In Vaughan, and indeed throughout Canada, we 

embrace religious freedom and we are fortunate to live in a society in which we 

embrace and celebrate our differences.  

 

Vaughan is a vibrant city with a proud tradition of supporting organizations that 

enhance our strength, feed our spirit and inspire goodwill. We are blessed to have 

citizens that are dedicated to making a meaningful contribution to the rich 

cultural life of our city.  

 

Best wishes as you mark this occasion with festivities and celebrations 

throughout May. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  

Mayor 


